
An Edinburgh return for The
Pigeon Detectives

In 2002,  the Pigeon Detectives led by Matt Bowman broke onto
the British music scene with their first record Wait for Me, a
young and exuberant sound to match their youthful outlook on
life.

They remained a mainstay on the British festival scene as they
toured promoting their previous four albums. Now The Pigeon
Detectives return to Edinburgh on their newest tour, promoting
their latest studio album Broken Glances to be launched on
February 24th.

As  with  previous  albums,  the  Pigeon  Detectives  will  be
promoting their latest work as they hit the road again playing
across the UK, with a stop here in Edinburgh on 4 March
2017 at Electric Circus

The new album is described by lead singer Matt Bowman as a
much more personal and grown-up album which documents where
they have been. While their earlier collections focused on
pleasing the audience by giving them lyrics that they could
scream along to, the new work explores emotions both high and
low as the band take you on a rollercoaster ride.

The Pigeon Detectives tour begins in Dublin on 2 March and
ends with a homecoming gig in Leeds at the end of April.

Tickets for Electric Circus are available here. The album
Broken  Glances  is  available  online  and  at  all  good  music
stores from 24 February 2017.
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